
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) and Magellan Medicaid 

Administration, Inc. have incorporated an updated version of the clinical claim editor 

into the Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS).  

The clinical claim editor criteria used to audit professional and outpatient services 

claims has been updated to include the 2009 and 2010 Common Procedural 

Terminology (CPT) standard billing and coding practices.  Previous to the update, the 

criteria was based on 2008 CPT billing and coding guidelines.  

The current update affects any claims processed on and after July 26, 2010, regardless of 

date of submission or date of service.  

The updated auditing software will analyze claims according to current standards, which 

means some claims may adjudicate differently than in the past.  Review the updated 

Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) for details about clinical claim editor. 

https://medicaid.nv.gov/downloads/provider/notification_20100726.pdf

